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July 12, 2013 
 
       
 
Fern Ewasiuk 
1087 Arundel Street 
Saint Paul MN 55117 
 
VIA EMAIL:  fewasiuk@hotmail.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1807 Arundel Street 
 
Dear Ms. Ewasiuk: 
 
This is to confirm that on July 9, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, July 23, 2013 at 11:00 a.m. in 
Room 330 City Hall.  She stated that she will talk to Public Works and have them produce plat 
maps to get a good idea of where the property lines are around your neighborhood and where 
the unimproved alley stops.   
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Paula Seeley (email) 
 Scott St Martin (email) 
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